
 

 

April 2, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Re: Custer City Private School 2020-2021 School Year Agreements 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Education Partner, 
 
Enclosed are two agreements for this year.  One is the 2020-2021 School Year 
agreement and the second is a Business Associate agreement re: confidentiality. 
 
As noted with our mid-year invoicing, our goal was to review the costs and rates 
associated with provision of education services.  While the pandemic has had a 
negative financial impact on the program, we remain committed to providing quality 
education to your district’s student(s).   
 
After thorough review of our program, and discussion with the local education 
partner, there is a nominal increase in our rates for this school year.  This is in line 
with our direct expenses under typical operating conditions.   
 
If acceptable, please sign and return an electronic copy of both agreements to 
contracts@journeyhealth.org.  I can be reached directly at 814-817-1400 x1205 or 
jgesing@beacon-light.org  if you have any questions regarding these changes.    
 
Thank you, in advance, for your continued support. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Gesing, 
Executive Director 

mailto:contracts@journeyhealth.org
mailto:jgesing@beacon-light.org

